
 

 

5th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in The Childhood Day Mile 

this Childhood Day on 9 June. 

Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents abuse tomorrow 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their 

vital services like Childline, which is always there for children and young people, whatever 

their worry. 

On average, 2 children a minute contact Childline  

Our Childhood Day Mile  

• During the Childhood Day Mile the children can decide how they would like to 

complete their mile by the following : 

o Walking 

o Jogging 

o Hopping 

o Dancing 

o In a big congo line 

o Or even relay it 

Fundraising 

• Please find attached the sponsorship form  

It all adds up 

By playing our part and moving a mile this Childhood Day, all the money we raise at 

Aspire will help keep children safe from abuse. 

King regards, 

 

Miss Michell 

You can find out more about Childhood Day and how to get involved at 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/childhood-day/ 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/childhood-day/

